
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Walkern School Fete and Camping Extravaganza 

Dear Parents, 

 

This summer we have decided to have a school fete that will be 

open for families and the local community to attend.  There will 

then be a school only family BBQ and camping event in the 

evening. 

 

The school fete will be held on Saturday 24
th

 June from 11 a.m – 

2 p.m. 

 

School only camping will then start at 4 p.m.  Tickets for the 

camping will be sold separately and families can attend for just 

the BBQ or pitch their tent on the school field and stay the night. 

 

It is planned that the Fete will have all the usual stalls, sponge 

the teacher and many, many more.  It is planned that each class 

will help run their own stall – so please put the date in your diary 

so that your child can join in.  The PTA will be manning the 

BBQ and Pre-school will also be running a few stalls. 

 

We would also welcome any external stall holders – so if you 

know anyone who might like to run a stall please let us know. 

 

One of the stalls we will be having is a second hand book stall, 

we will therefore be asking for donations of good condition 

second hand books.  These can be dropped off at the school after 

the Easter holidays. 

 

It is hoped that the combination of the Fete and the school 

camping will be a good fundraiser for the school. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you in advance 

for your support. 


